
 

 

March 7, 2023 

 

Chair: Kumar P. Barve 

Members of Environment and Transportation Committee 

 

RE: HB 829 Service Station – New Construction - Setbacks 

Position: Unfavorable  

State Government should not be involved in county zoning issues.  

 

Please Give HB 829 unfavorable report 

 

WMDA/CAR is a trade association that has represented service stations, convenience 
stores and independent repair shops since 1937. Any questions can be addressed to 
Kirk McCauley, 301-775-0221 or kmccauley@wmda.ne 

 

  


